
We are in the middle of our “Can out the Principal” Food Drive.  FFA 

students are encouraged to bring canned food items to school during 

the month on November, we hope to have enough cans donated to 

pack Mr.Johnson’s office so full that he cant get in.  All canned food 

items will be donated to the local food bank. Drop off cans in Mr. 

Baskin’s or Mrs. Harris’s room 
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Upcoming Dates: 
 
November: 
11/10 -  Major Heifer 
Validation 
11/11 - FFA Meeting 
& Swine Meeting 
11/12—Major Stock 
Show Meeting  (6:30  at 
ag barn—any students 
wishing to show at a major 
stock show must attend) 
11/17 Pig pen set up 
(begins at 4:30) 
11/24 - 11/28 
Thanksgiving break 
 
 
December: 
12/2 - MCF Lamb/
Goat Validation 
12/9 - FFA Meeting 

If you have any questions please 

contact  Mr. Baskin or Mrs. Harris 

(B) 903-930-1547 

(H) 832-491-6225 

We wish all of our  members and their families a very Happy 

Thanksgiving.  We are thankful for everything that you do for 

our organization.   

Good Luck to our 

LDE teams competing 

at the District V  

meet on  

November 

14th.  Thank you to everyone who helped 

with the Homecoming Float, it 

turned out great.  

Anyone interested in showing swine 

this year needs to be at the pig meeting 

on 11/14 (this will directly follow our 

FFA meeting)  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pen Set up will begin at 4:30 on 11/17 


